
Another week in
Raccoon class…

With are sticking with the
comparison theme in maths
and focusing on number 3;
subitising, making sets of 3
and matching sets of 3.

The new letter sounds for
this week are attached.
Thanks to those who
attended the phonics
workshop last week.

Congratulations to 
Mason P  and  

Isaiah on receiving 
our ‘risk taking’ 

star learner awards 
in assembly on 

Friday.   

CHRISTMAS COSTUMES must be handed in by THIS
Friday on a labelled hanger. The children are doing a
great job with learning the songs.

Tickets will be sent home shortly. 

The children have really enjoyed all the tasks linked to
hedgehogs and fireworks but we are now ready to move onto
our new focus text ‘Stickman’. We plan to go to the school
forest area with Mrs Page on Tuesday linked to this new
learning theme – please ensure your child brings a coat and a
suitable change of footwear on Tuesday.

Our Balanceability sessions continue this week.
Trainers/sneakers are preferred and can be worn all day.
Coats are a necessity please! Some children successfully
progressed to pedal bikes during last week’s session 

RICKY RACCOONS ON WEDNESDAY 
ROSIE RACCOONS ON THURSDAY. 

Sophie was our writer of the 
week and her story is on display 
in the school hall this week. 
Gideon was our writer of the 
week last week and his Firework 
sound poem was displayed for 
all to read in the hall! 



If you know any one due to start school September 2023 
please let them know that our open evening is this 

Wednesday 16th November from 4pm.


